
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

 Earlier this week, I sent home an Acceptable Use Policy (AUP) for 
you and your child to read over. This paper went over the rules for the 
technology in the classroom as well as basic classroom rules.  
 AUPs are an important way to get the student prepared for the 
year ahead. Throughout my years of teaching, I have found that when 
parents make a separate AUP with their child, the child seems to be 
more aware of the rules. Because of this, I encourage you to create a 
template with your child to keep them on track. I have attached a 
template that you can use if you choose.  
 
Thank you for your participation! 
 
Molly James 
Third Grade Teacher 


